
MASK UP
JACKSON HOLE
The Town of Jackson is requiring the use of a face covering or 
mask when inside or in line to enter any place of business. It is 
also recommended in areas where social distancing of 6 feet is 
not possible. When you wear a face covering or mask in Jackson 
Hole, you’re keeping our visitors and community safe. Our 
businesses are committed to staying clean, careful and connected 
to better serve you.


